Subject: Re: 10feb2001
From: Oledrum@aol.com
To: dalelr@attglobal.net
Date: Tue, 20 Feb 2001 19:42:32 EST

hi.

the answer to the question is that they are all either mine or Walter Lang’s.
In either case you have permission to use them, I am sure.

ken (actually, pat. I was at the computer and read the mail to ken who is

lounging nearby. so i answered for him, with his permission, of course.)

Kenneth H. Deummond
9150 Leonar’dfown Road
Huql'\esvi"e, MD 20637
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